Louise Malouff

From: Abel Acosta [Abel. Acosta@txcourts.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 11:22 AM

To: 'Louise Malouff'

Subject: RE: Freedom of Information Request
Ms. Malouff,

Please see my answers in red.

1. Please provide her date of hire, and/or dates of employment. Hired September 1, 2015.
2. please provide her duties and responsibilities. Staff Attorney/Rules Attorney.

3. please provide which justice or justices she clerks for. Entire Court.

4. is there a record or tracking system that identifies which clerk reviews what document in preparation and submission
to a justice for review? This is not subject to disclosure.

Abel Acosta

Clerk

Court of Criminal Appeals
512-936-1620
abel.acosta@txcourts.gov

From: Louise Malouff [mailto:mIim0913@satx.rr.com]
Sent: June 18, 2017 9:06 PM

To: Abel Acosta

Subject: Freedom of Information Request

Mr. Acosta,
Please accept this in accordance with the Texas Freedom of Information request.

According the Texas State Bar Association website, Holly Taylor, former Assistant District Attorney for Travis County, is
currently employed by your office.

1. Please provide her date of hire, and/or dates of employment
2. please provide her duties and responsibilities.
3. please provide which justice or justices she clerks for.

4. is there a record or tracking system that identifies which clerk reviews what document in preparation and submission
to ajustice for review?



My reason for asking: Holly Taylor was the Prosecutor at my son, Charles Malouff, Jr.’s trial. | would like to know if she
has ever reviewed any of Charlie’s filings with the Court? If so, can you provide the filing, docket numbers?

I worry that this situation may be a “conflict of interest” and may even present an appearance of impropriety.
Thank you,

Margaret Malouff



